
APOLOGIES

Written by Dave Panske
Saturday, 24 August 2013 09:49 - 

Warning:  Invalid argument supplied for foreach() in /home/content/s/e/y/seymourracing/ht
ml/plugins/system/rokcandy_system.php
on line 
144

 To our LOYAL fans and club members 

As many of you have noted and called about, this web sight has had scrambled information
several times over the past couple weeks, and some others when using phone access.

We do know about it and have to make permanent fixes.     We also know how to fix it but it will
require shutting the site down for up to 2 weeks for everything to get re-set.

We decided to wait until the season is done, seeing as there are now only 2 weeks left.     We
will continue to watch and make corrections as we can and then re-do things after the season.

 We appreciate your support at the Seymour Speedway and want to make sure you can follow
all the information throughout the year.     

We know you can make other decisions about your Sunday activities and THANK YOU for
choosing to spend your time with us.

Again, we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience.

N.E.W. DIRT 
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